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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Important Information – EYFS/KS1 Performance 

Tuesday 6th December at 2.00pm 

Wednesday 7th December at 9.30am 

 

As you know, our performances are taking place next week and the children are very excited. 

You, it would seem, are also very excited as both of our performances are fully booked! 

There is some important safety information that you need to be aware of if you have booked 

places to come and see the performance. In order to follow regulations we must limit the 

number of people in the hall. Therefore: 

 
• If you have not booked places on Parent Pay then please do not turn up. You will not be 

allowed entry. 

 

• There are strictly only two places available per family (not per child). Additional people 

will not be allowed entry on the day. We can only allow two people in per family. I do not want 

to turn people away at the door so I would ask that you please follow the guidance of only two 

places per family. 

 

• Please arrive at least 5 minutes before the start in order to get seated. 

 

• All audience members must be seated throughout the performance. If you wish to stand to 

take photos/video you should sit on the back row. There is not the facility to sit at the side or 

to stand up round the edges of the hall. Thoroughfares must remain clear at all times. 

 

• Pushchairs must be left in the corridor. If you are bringing young children, they 

should sit on an adult’s knee and not on a chair. 

 
• Taking photos/videos - If you intend to photograph or video your children, this should be for 

your personal use only and no images should be loaded onto any social media sites. 

 

We look forward to seeing you next week and hope you enjoy the performance! 
 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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